From: Daniel Kogovsek < DKogovsek@pueblo.us>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 4:09 PM

To:

Cc: Marisa Stoller; Vincent Petkosek

Subject: Your CORA request

Dear :

After a thorough search, the City has been unable to locate any installation plans for the red light cameras that are in operation. The drawings may be in the possession of the contractor that operates and maintains the system. The fact that the requested documents may be in the possession places them beyond the scope of CORA.

Daniel C. Kogovsek

City Attorney 1 City Hall Place, Third Floor Pueblo, CO 81003 Phone (719) 562-3899 Fax (719) 562-3889

E-mail: dkogovsek@pueblo.us



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this email. Thank you.

This e-mail transmission (including any attachments) contains information that is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended for the use of the addressee only. If you received this e-mail in error, we request that you contact us immediately by telephone or return e-mail, and that you delete this message from your computer. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. [CoP]